
 

   
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

22/6/17 Edition 34 Summer Term 2017  Tel: 01726 850420 www.bugle.eschools.co.uk @BugleSchool 

Dear Parents 
Just a gentle reminder, as this is such a busy 
term to regularly check your child's book bag for 
any letters sent home.   
Wow - what a fantastic day sports day was.  Final 
house points for the day were: 
Trelawny (Yellow) 984 
Trengrouse (Blue) 960 
Pentreath (Green) 957 
Trevithick (Red) 917 
Trophy winners: 
Frankie Jeffs (good sport - Reception) 
Rhys Truscott (Ethan Kerrigan cup for endeavour 
- Year 1) 
John Buckland (top boy - Year 2) 
Jessica Styles (top girl  Year 2) 
Jock Orchard (most points which include throwing 
and jumping - Year 3/4) 
Sheralyn Crowley (most points which include 
throwing and jumping - Year 3/4) 
Tonijs Padrevics (for most points which includes 
throwing and jumping - Year 5/6) 
Summer Dingle (most points which include 
throwing and jumping - Year 5/6) 
Thank you to all who helped or supported the 
event.  Have a brilliant weekend.  
Tim Wherry,  Head Teacher 

Our Achievers of the Week for the 
Week Ending 16/6/17:  
Reception Riley Wilkinson  
Year 1   Liam Moloney  
Year 2   Ellie-May Hockaday  
Year 3   Chloe Cousens  
Year 4   Ines Simoes  
Year 5   Callum Robson  
Year 6   Ben Crowley  
Attendance - Year 1 
Classes of the Week - Reception 
Reading Challenge - Year 4 
Head Teacher's Award - Piper Basso 

Good to Be Green  
Well done to all of the children who 
continue to work hard and show 
excellent behaviour in school.  175 
texts (88.4%) were sent to parents 
on Friday for children that had 
remained ‘green’ all week.  Well done. 
 

Year 3 Trip to the Minack Theatre 

All Year 3 pupils in the Aspire Trust were invited to 
watch The Emperor's New Clothes, which took place 
at the Minack Theatre last Tuesday.  Here are some 
comments from the children: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Diary Dates: 
23/6/17 Swimming Gala at Bodmin Dragon 
  Year 4 Bowling  
26-30/6/17 Sports Week 
26-28/6/17 Year 5/6 Residential Camp 
29/6/17 KS2 Swimming 
30/6/17 Year 4 Bowling 
3&4/7/17 Year 6 Transition to Poltair 
4/7/17 Year 5 Aspire Games at Par 
6/7/17 KS2 Swimming 
 FOBS Summer Fair 
  STALC Awards 
7/7/17 Year 4 Bowling 
13/7/17 KS2 Swimming 
 Year 4 Caerhays (dance) Event 
24/7/17 Year 6 Clip n Climb and Presentation 

Evening 
26/7/17 Last Day of Summer Term 1.30 pm 

finish 

22/6/17 

It was really loud, but 
the funniest show I've 
seen in a long time 

 

I liked watching the 
people who took 
over being the tailors 

I liked the jokes 
I high fived a soldier 
that was really serious 

http://www.bugle.eschools.co.uk/website


 

 

 

On Friday 30th June, we will be holding a  
non-school uniform day, for a donation towards our 
FOBS Summer Fair.  We are asking for donations 
from KS1 children (Rec-Year 2) of sweets.  KS2 
children (Years 3-6) may bring in donations of 
bottles (plastic, full and non-alcoholic). Thank you. 
BBC World Music Day 
Year 1 took part in a BBC World Music Day 
workshop in St Austell last week.  There are some of 
the children's quotes : 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Clays School Athletics 
Last Tuesday, 13th of June, our school took part in 
the annual Clay Schools Athletics Event that Mr 
Nicholls organises for local schools.  Out of the 8 
schools, 5 took part.  This was the third year of the 
event and we were hoping to win it for the second 
time.  All of the children who attended (from Years 3 
to 6) were excellent, both in terms of their effort at 
the event and also their behaviour.  All of the 
children have received certificates.  A special well 
done must go to the following children who won their 
individual events and they also received a medal for 
this: Chloe Crowley, Shaun Crowley, Christian 
Jideamah, Summer Dingle, Asa Lee, Scarlett Lee 
and Colby Colvin, and our Year 5 4x100m (circular) 
relay team. After all the points had been collated, the 
results were announced and we (Bugle) had come in 
second place, just two points behind this year's 
winners St Dennis. Well done once again to all the 
team. This Friday (23rd June), we have the final Clay 
Schools Event for this year which Mr Nicholls 
organises. This is a Swimming Gala at Bodmin 
Dragon Leisure Centre, and we hope to retain this 
trophy and win it for the third year in a row! 
Year 5 Trips  Year 5 have been extremely busy 

with various trips during the last few weeks.  There 
are some quotes from children following their recent 
trips: 

Hit the Surf 
 
 
 
 
 

Hazard Alley 
 
 
 
 
 

 

I loved the singing 
and the drumming 
because we made 
a loud noise 

Silas 
 

I loved singing 
the nice songs 

Devon 
 

I loved it when we 
clapped our hands and 
kept to the beat 

Bella 
 

I liked the 
drumming because 
the drums were 
really big and they 
made lots of noise 

Mia 
 

It was fun to go over 
the waves and fall 
off the board 

Tiffany 
 

It was awesome to 
play games and get 
into our wet suits 

Ruby 
 

It was an amazing 
experience to be 
able to learn about 
safety and how to 
keep everybody 
safe 

Ruby 
 

I enjoyed 
learning about 
all the different 
hazards and 
wearing 'drunk 
goggles 
Liam 

 



 

 


